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Eyes on Africa, a non-profit organization based in Southern California, has been distributing reading glasses in African countries since 2005. Their mission is “to provide eyeglasses at no cost to Africans through distribution in communities with no access to vision care”. The glasses cannot be sold or traded, and must be made available to the community at-large.

Eyes on Africa partners with NGOs, medical clinics, Peace Corps volunteers, mission teams, and church and community leaders to distribute reading glasses in various communities in several African countries. In developing countries the men and women make their living with their hands, whether it be as a carpenter, tailor, laborer, or barber. If they can’t see, they lose their livelihood. Says Grigsby, “We are helping them return to the workforce. As a result, we get a million dollar smile for about a buck.”

Eyes on Africa’s founder, Sherry Grigsby works with her husband, Rich, and other teammates to purchase new reading glasses of various strengths takes or mails them to their African partners who provide photo documentation of the distributions. Eyes on Africa raises money for the glasses through donations and by selling crafts from Uganda, including hand woven baskets, carvings and jewelry.

Once the need was recognized, they set about finding the best ways to get reading glasses to Africa. They found that RestoringVision.Org, provided a simple and economical way to provide high-quality reading glasses for a fraction of retail cost. RestoringVision.Org, is a small nonprofit based in San Rafael, CA, which works to change the lives of those unable to read, maintain a job, or remain a productive member of their community because they can't focus up close and lack access to a simple tool - reading glasses.

"It is estimated that about 800M people in the developing world are unable to see clearly simply because they do not have access to glasses.  About half of these people only need a simple pair of reading glasses to read or see up close.  RestoringVision.Org is solving that problem." says Mark Sachs, CEO and Founder of  RestoringVision.Org.

This partnership between  RestoringVision.Org and Eyes On Africa continues to thrive and help people.  Recently, partners of Eyes on Africa travelled to Niger in September 2013, while another group went to Sierra Leone in October 2013, distributing readers and sunglasses from RestoringVision.Org.  In December 2013 partners are taking 400 pairs of RestoringVision.Org glasses to Swaziland where the Grisgby’s daughter is a Peace Corps worker.  

In the last 10 years, RestoringVision has distributed over 2,200,000 glasses to 750 groups going to 75 countries since 2003.
For more information on Eyes on Africa, visit http://www.eyesonafrica.info, and to learn more about RestoringVision, please visit http://www.restoringvision.org.


